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Hi Everyone.  Just a quick newsletter this week, with the important information you need. 

 

I-Moko:  Thank you to everyone who has returned their signed i-Moko forms.  If you haven’t already done so, or need a copy, 

please contact the school office. 

 

WORKING BEE:  The working bee at the school is being held this Saturday 27 October.  We are asking for adult volunteers to 

help with a variety of jobs – painting, gardening, moving sand for the new sandpit, etc.  The more volunteers we have, the more 

we can get done.  Thank you to everyone who has offered to help and we’ll see you here at school at 8.00 am on Saturday 

morning.  It’s not too late to offer to help out, so if you can come along please let the school office know.  We expect to finish 

the work at around 12.00 pm 

Term 4 Hats:  Hats are compulsory in the summer terms (Terms 1 & 4).  Would you please make sure that your child has a hat to 
wear during breaks or while outside and that the hat is named.  We prefer children to wear either the school hat or a plain black 
one.  Children without hats will need to stay under the shade – no playing on the field, the playground or on the courts 

 

Important Dates:   

Saturday 27 October – Working Bee at the school, 8.00 am – 12.00 pm 
Tuesday 06 November – Choir performance at the Auckland Town Hall, 6.00-9.00 pm 
Friday 16 November  - School athletics day, Moire Park, Years 3-8 
Tuesday 27 – Friday 30 November- Year 7/8 camp at Houghton’s Bush 
Wednesday 12 December – Year 8 graduation, 6.30-9.00 pm 
Thursday 13 December – Shine Awards Assembly, 9.15-10.30 am, all welcome 
Tuesday 18 December – End of Term 4, school closes at 12.30 pm 
Tuesday 29 January  - Start of Term 1 2019, school begins at 9.00 am 
 
 

Jumble Sale:  Being held tomorrow in Room 5 at morning tea – 10.30-11.10.  This is open to all students and any 
parents/caregivers who would like to come along. 
 

 

 
I can help with the working bee on Saturday 27 October  Yes/No 
I can help with the painting of classrooms/swimming pool shed Yes/No 
I can help with sandpit construction and sand filling   Yes/No 
I can help with gardening      Yes/No 
I can’t help, but can supply morning tea items    Yes/No 
 
Name/Phone         


